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Overview

What is container type diesel generator set?

Container type Diesel Generator Set Jet power supply container type
generator set is design in accordance with ISO/TC104 standard size, rational
construction, to make sure the generator set will not be damaged due to
under high pressure in transport, and is suitable for ship transportation. 

What is jet power supply container type generator set?

Jet power supply container type generator set is design in accordance with
ISO/TC104 standard size, rational construction, to make sure the generator set
will not be damaged due to under high pressure in transport, and is suitable
for ship transportation. Wecan supply the 20’ container, 40’container, and
widen or heighten container type. 

What is a containerized generator?

Less Maintenance The Containerized Series generator sets are designed for
harsh weather and strict acoustical standards, utilizing a standard 40' high
cube container equipped with an array of innovative features, allowing the
system to operate reliably even in the hottest environments – validated at
ambient temperatures of up to 55 degrees Celsius. 

What are the different types of container generators?

Wecan supply the 20’ container, 40’container, and widen or heighten
container type. They are divided into the normal type and silent type. This
series generator set can be easily moved to the desired location, can run
under the most demanding working conditions. 

What is a sollant container diesel generator set?

The SOLLANT container diesel generator set has a compact and beautiful
appearance through careful design. The box body adopts a detachable
structure and is made of steel plates. The surface is sprayed with high-
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performance anti-corrosion and anti-rust paint. 

Which genset containers are available?

All genset containers are also available with an option for -40°C and most
variants can be upgraded for +45°C. A broad range of options, both
mechanical and electrical, are available to ensure that our containers meet
the project requirements. For example, we offer several heat recovery
configurations and exhaust after treatment systems.
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Mali containerized generator set

Contact Us

For catalog requests, pricing, or partnerships, please visit:
https://institut3i.fr
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